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Ms. Blanca S. Bayo 
Director 
Division of the Commission Clerk 
and Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commissin 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0876 

November 18, 2005 

RE: Docket Number 050531-EU 
FRCC Petition to Initiate Rulemaking to Adopt Rule 25-6.01 86 FAC 
Bulk Power System Reliability Standards 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

It has been brought to my attention that during my comments to the Commission 
at the rule development workshop on October gfh, regarding FRCC’s Petition to Initiate 
Rulemaking to Adopt Rule 25-6.01 86 FAC, Bulk Power System Reliability Standards, 
Docket No. 050531-EU, 1 might not have been as precise as I should have been. 

In my opening comments I referenced that this proposed Rule would be 
applicable to all entities in the State of Florida. What I should have said was that it 
would be applicable to entities in the “FRCC Region”, which is defined as Peninsular 
Florida. I believe that in the transcript of this workshop there were another couple of 
instances where this misstatement was also made. 
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COM that it would be applicable to Peninsular Florida, and would not include Gulf Power 
Company. 
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The proposed Rule, which the FRCC submitted with its Petition, explicitly states 

Please file this letter of clarification in the above referenced docket. 

KEN WILEY 0 
President and CEO 
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